
 

 

October 7, 2025 

DAY 1 

 
 

 
• Fiddle Club will not run today. 

 
 

• OCT 7 – OCT 10TH 
Don’t miss out on your chance to Purchase your very own Maples MERCH! Hoodies, Crewnecks, and 
long sleeve shirts are available for a limited time. Scan the QR codes around the school to access the 
online store or visit Mr. Castellano’s room M115 at lunch to try on some sample sizes! Deadline to 
order is Next Friday October 17th. 
 
 

 

 


